
CUPERTINO LIBRARY COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Library 
Commission scheduled for Wednesday, January 5, 2022 beginning at 7:00 p.m., 
was canceled due to postponed business. In accordance with Government Code 
54953(e), these meetings are being held via teleconference without a physical 
location. The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, February 2, 2022 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. In accordance with Government Code 54953(e), this will 
be a teleconference meeting without a physical location. 

Dated this 16th Day of December, 2021 

Joanne Magrini, Director 
Parks and Recreation Department 




